
Home Economic Survey 

(For ACT, SAT, and College Application Fee Waivers) 
 

Students in 11th and 12th grade with low-income may be eligible for SAT and ACT fee 

waiver. 

The Home Economic Survey can be completed by the student/parent to determine a 

student’s economic status of eligibility for waivers from the Collegeboard and/or ACT.  
 

Home Economic Survey 
 

Food and Nutrition states the survey result will be emailed to the student/parent. To get 

a fee waiver, the student/parent must show the counselor the email showing the 

student would qualify for the CollegeBoard/ACT waivers. 
 

After receiving the letter, please email it to Mr. Bahar (11th) or Mrs. Bolat (12th). 
 

SAT Fee Waiver Program: https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/sat/registration/fee-waivers 

ACT Fee Waiver Program: https://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-
act/registration/fees/fee-waivers.html 
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